
 

News Release                                 June 10, 2016 

                                                                                                   Release Number: 4056 
Traffic Alert: Ashley Phosphate Road and Cross County Road Intersection 
Improvement Project  
 
Charleston County Government announces nighttime lane closures will begin Sunday night, June 12 for the Ashley 
Phosphate Road and Cross County Road Intersection Improvement Project.  
 
In order to install new drainage pipe and boxes at the intersection of Ashley Phosphate Road and Cross County Road, 
lane closures will be necessary on Sunday night June 12 and Monday night June 13.  
 

 Nighttime lane closures on Ashley Phosphate Rd at Cross County Rd will occur from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

 Nighttime lane closures on Cross County Rd at Ashley Phosphate Rd will occur from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

 Drivers traveling through the project’s construction zone are asked to be aware of equipment and crews working 

at all times 

 
Visit the official website at http://roads.charlestoncounty.org for public meeting notices and up-to-date news and 
information about all Charleston County Transportation Sales Tax road projects. Anyone with questions about the project 
may call Charleston County’s Transportation Development Department at (843) 202-6140.  

----- 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

 Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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